
The National Centre for Education and Training on Addiction (NCETA) is       

conducting a review of the development of EAPs, from 1960 to the present.  

For details contact Prof Ann Roche PH: 08 8201 7535 

Email: ann.roche@flinders.edu.au 
 

We would like your perspective on the past, current, and future direction of 

EAPs! To share your views on the development, evolution, provision, and    

regulation of EAPs please complete our survey …. 

What’s your 
 perspective on the 

development  
of EAPs? 

Go to the NCETA website:  

nceta.flinders.edu.au 
 

…. and follow the link on the homepage to the survey.  
 

And while you are on the NCETA website, check out  
our FREE workplace resources! 

Alternatively, use the 
QR code to go straight 
to the survey  

nceta.flinders.edu.au

